To whom it may concern:
Notice of Public input Meeting-
August 26, 2022 at 2pm
Shagri-La Island Bar

604 N Lake Park Bivd
Carolina Beach, NC 28428

Hello.
My name is Nicole, 1 am the owner of the newly opened upscale neighborhood Craft Cocktail
Bar & Restaurant, Shagri-La Island Bar in Carolina Beach, NC.

The purpose of this letter is that | would like to change the zoning of my business to a “Bar”
instead of a “Restaurant” per NHC and Town of Carolina Beach ordinance.

The main factors about the business will remain the same as it is now. The hours will remain
Wednesday-Saturday 4-10pm and Sundays 11am-4pm for the foreseeable future.

Because my main focus of the business is my cocktail program, the change of zoning would
simply relieve me of having to ensure that my food sales exceed 30 percent of total sales.

It would also allow more flexibility within my menus and space to bring delicious food and
beverages to Carolina Beach.

Please come to the meeting if you have any questions or concerns.
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